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Sue McDonald
Salesian Youth Ministry Office

Thornleigh House
Bolton
BL1 6PQ
01625560724
Dear Friend,
This letter comes to you from the Phoenix team, part of the Salesian Youth Ministry Office. 

The time has come to book your place on our summer camp, Phoenix. Here is a little information before applying. There will be places for 4 schools on a first come basis. 

Staffing - the holidays are delivered by an experienced team of Salesian youth workers, with experience in retreat centres, schools and youth clubs both at home and abroad.
Cost – the cost of the holiday is covered in a number of ways; through a combination of fund-raising, support from the Salesian Province and volunteering, costs for each young person are kept as low as possible - just £145 for a week of activities including canoeing, theme parks, camp fires, talent shows and much more (all risk assessed!) as well as food and accommodation - there is no charge for staff;
Numbers - Each school can bring up to 8 young people, the cost to schools for the camps is £1,160 this is whether you bring all 8 or fewer as the running costs are the same. Also, each school needs to 'supply' one staff member capable and willing to drive a minibus (also to be supplied by the school) though they do not need to be involved in other activities if they do not wish to be.
If you are interested in taking up this opportunity, we will need you to confirm as such by 1st March; please complete and return the attached form.  We will look at all requests and confirm that you have secured a place. After this date we will send out letters to schools who have shown an interest. I expect that demand will exceed the supply this year. This is because we are also running a pilgrimage to Turin for yr10/11’s so our time is limited. We hope to be back to two weeks 2021
We do look forward to hearing from you in the near future, should you have any questions or concerns, please do get in touch and we will answer your queries as best we can.
Yours sincerely, 

Sue McDonald
(Youth Ministry)
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Please reserve a space for my school at Phoenix Days 2020

Week one
Sunday July 26th to Friday 31st July 2020

Your name:



Position at school:

Name of School:


Address of School:

Contact number:


Email address: 


Please return this form as soon as possible and no later than March 1st 2020 to:

Phoenix Days

Salesian Youth Ministry Office

Thornleigh House

Bolton

BL1 6PQ

Or email the above information to sue@salesianyouthministry.org.uk 

If you do not wish to be involved for 2020 we would appreciate if you could let us know asap to offer places to schools on the waiting list. 

